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MCCofAZ.com 
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Phoenix, AZ 85034 

December 29, 2021 

Dear Provider:  

Molina Healthcare updated the Medicare Provider Manual to require compliance with Executive Order (EO) 
14042. Since the update was issued, a legal challenge has put that order on hold. As a result, the 
requirements in EO 14042 are on hold.  

Please be aware that this requirement could be reinstated on short notice based on further court decisions 
and we will communicate with you if that occurs. 

Sincerely, 

Molina Complete Care 
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